Chapel Hill Public Arts Commission
Meeting Summary
July 23, 2007
Present:  Dick Robinson, Chair; Frank Webb, Vice Chair; Debbie Hepp, Treasurer; Erica Rothman, Secretary; Michael Cucchiara; Eric Davis; Mary Ellen Goyer; Janet Kagan; Ann Kendall; Haig Khachatoorian; Pam Pease; Scott Radway; Andi Sobbe; Louise Stone; Elizabeth Taylor; Kate Flory, Executive Director; Steve Wright, Public Art Coordinator 
Absent:  Lowell Roberts 
I.
Call to Order

Robinson called the meeting to order at 5:00 pm.  
II.
Approval of Minutes
The June 2007 minutes were approved.
III.
Announcements

No announcements were made.
IV.
Treasurer’s Report
Hepp reported that the CHPAC has a $25,000 carryover from FY06-07.  In addition, the final $10,000 of Town support was deposited 7/23/2007.
V.
FY07-08 Budget Update
The CHPAC will invoice the Town for $40,000 for first quarter support in the next week.
VI.
Organizational Options
Robinson announced the Town Council subcommittee on the CHPAC structure will meet on August 7th to determine a recommendation for the full council.  October 8th is the first Town Council meeting after summer recess.  A draft of organizational options the CHPAC will submit to the subcommittee was reviewed and commented upon.  Commissioners requested that the document state the CHPAC’s desire to participate in the hiring of the new Director.  The CHPAC voted to move forward with the draft.
VII.
Transition Period
A draft contract between Flory and the CHPAC for consulting services from August 1st to October 31st, 2007 was discussed.  The CHPAC moved to redraft the contract so that item #2 is priority and item #1 may be addressed after the recommendation of the council subcommittee August 7th and if time and funds allow.
VIII.
Committee Structure
Webb proposed combining particular committees and designating a monthly time for each to meet.  The CHPAC discussed these ideas and will explore them further.
IX.
Committee Highlights
Committee highlights were tabled.
X.
Old Business
Flory reported that the Historic Preservation Society contacted the CHPAC about its effort to restore the downtown Michael Brown murals.  Stone offered to serve as a liason with the Society for this effort.

XI.
New Business
Flory and Wright presented a request of support from Chapel Hill High School science teacher Bert Wartski regarding the school’s ceiling tile art.  The CHPAC recommended drafting a letter supporting efforts to save the tiles in some way.
XII.
Gifts and Thanks to Kate
The CHPAC expressed its thanks to Kate Flory for her excellent work.
XIII.
Adjournment
The meeting was adjourned at 7 pm
Respectfully Submitted,
Steve Wright, Public Art Coordinator
